
 Welcome 
If you are a guest in our services 
today or this is your first time to 
worship with us, please take a 
moment to tell us a little about 

yourself. 
 

Name______________________ 

o Male 

o Female 

Address:____________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

Email:______________________

___________________________  

Phone (home) _______________ 

Phone (cell) _________________ 

 

Age Group: 

o Elementary 
o Teen 
o College 
o Single Adult 
o Married 
o Senior Adult 

 

Student at___________________ 

Prayer Request: 

___________________________

___________________________ 

o Post to Prayer Chain 

 

 
 
 

104 Shelly Drive Reedsville, PA 17084  
office@mountainviewchapel.org  717-667-3312  

www.mountainviewchapel.org  
 
 
Pastor  
David Aungst – Senior Pastor 
aungsts@hotmail.com  
 
Elders  
Mark Couch - Chairman 
markcouch25@gmail.com  
Robert Kauffman 

rdkauffman26@gmail.com  
Frank Luke  
frankluke@embarqmail.com  
Jon Miller - Secretary 
jon.miller@frontiernr.com 
Coordinators  
Pastor David Aungst - Congregational Nurture  
Micah Anderson - Nurture & Outreach 
Ken Glick - Stewardship  
Jayne Kanagy – Education  
Esther Peachey - Hospitality & Encouragement 
 
Church Secretary/Treasurer
Leah Couch 
office@mountainviewchapel.org 
717-667-3312 
 
Prayer Chain 
Leah Couch 
 
 

A member of Conservative Mennonite Conference 
 

Mountain View Mennonite Chapel exists to honor God by: leading the lost to 
salvation in Jesus Christ, promoting Christian growth in individuals and families, 

meeting the spiritual, physical and social needs of those who God places in our lives.  
 

  

 

The battle belongs

to the 

1 Samuel 17 
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Welcome to Mountain View 
Inviting People to Experience Christ 

August 21, 2022 
Welcome!  We’re honored to have you with us as we worship Christ and 

connect with each other.  We pray that God will speak to your heart 
through the music and the message.  If you are visiting with us and have 

children, please know that we have a nursery available for infants through 
age 3.  If you would like to obtain additional information about our 

ministry, please contact the pastor or an usher. 
 

 9:15am Sunday school 
10:15am Worship 
Sermon Harold Sharp 
  “Is There Not A Cause?” I Samuel 17:29,36-37;45-47 
Serving Today 
Ushers:  Eli Frank 
Greeter: Marvin & Jayne Kanagy 
Nursery:  SS: Erin Glick  CH: Leah Couch 
 
August 14th Report 
Offering:  $2,415.00 
Received YTD:  $92,059.50 
Budgeted YTD:  $100,054.02 
 
Announcements  
There will be a meeting in the library immediately after church today for 
primary and youth Sunday school teachers, substitutes, and the 
superintendent.  
 
We are in need of volunteers for the nursery. If you are able to serve in this 
area, please see Leah Couch. 
 
The Youth Group will be having a Bible study at the Anderson home on 
Sunday, August 28th from 6-7:30 pm. Friends are welcome at all youth 
events! 
 
There will be a concert to benefit the Siennick family on August 28th at 6:00 
pm., located at 17853 Route 35 South, Port Royal. Performances by Conrad 
Fisher and Dickey Lee. Admission to the concert is free, but there will be a 
bucket passed around to collect donations. Please bring your lawn chairs.  

 
Our annual church picnic will be held on September 18th at 10:30 am at 
Creekside Hideaway in Reedsville. Prior to the noon meal we will enjoy a 
time of worship followed by the message and a baptismal service. Meat, 
drink, and tableware will be provided. Please bring a side and/or dessert to 
share. Please bring your lawn chairs. 
 
* If you are interested in becoming baptized at our church picnic, please see 
Mark Couch.  
 
The Youth Group is collecting items for MCC School Kits. Each kit contains 4 
spiral or perforated notebooks (8 ½ x 10 ½ in. and 70 sheets), 8 unsharpened 
#2 pencils, 1 flexible rubber ruler (12 inch & 30 cm), 1 pack of 12 colored 
pencils, 1 large eraser, and 2 new black or blue ballpoint pens.  If you would 
like to donate any of these items, please drop them off in the box in the 
foyer.  School kit items will be collected now through October 2nd. 
 
CMC is collecting money to send via RI to help in the rebuilding process after 
the recent flooding in eastern Kentucky. A group of 4 CMC pastors in the 
area who are affected by this flood are helping to assess the damage and 
distribute the funds. They are also looking for work teams to go to KY and 
assist. Questions about volunteering can be directed 
to rogervoth@gmail.com. Any questions about giving can be sent 
to finance@rosedaelinternational.org.  
 
Divorce Care for adults and Divorce Care for Kids are support groups that 
meet weekly for 13 weeks to help adults and children recover from the pain 
of separation and divorce. Participants experience a warm, caring 
environment led by people who care and want to help attendees find 
healing and wholeness in the midst of their circumstances. The next DC and 
DC4K groups kick off in Mifflin County on Monday, September 12, 2022, in 
two locations including New Life Church in Burnham and Locust Grove 
Church in Belleville. For more information or to register at New Life Church 
call or text 717-250-6852. For information or to register at Locust Grove 
Church call or text 717-247-4915 or 717-437-4946. DC4K groups are limited 
to 8-10 children. 
 
Hearts & Hands Women’s Conference for women 18 years and older will be 
held at Pine Glen Alliance Church on October 14, 2022. Dinner starts at 6:00 
pm. Deadline to register is September 25th. More information is posted on 
the bulleting in the back.  

 
I’m interested in: 

 
o Talking with someone about 

what it means to trust Jesus 

for my eternal life. 

o Baptism 

o Church membership 

o Setting up a counseling 

appointment 

o Receiving a box of offering 

envelopes 

o Subscribing to the Prayer 

Chain 

o Updating my contact 

information in the Church 

Directory - Use back of panel 

for contact information. 

o Other: 

 

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________ 

Please tear off this panel and drop it in 

the offering plate or you may give it to 

the pastor after the service. 
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